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CURL SLSC 
NEWSLETTER

A note from the committee 
The weather may not indicate it, but the start of the surf 
lifesaving season is almost upon us with the first patrol of 
the season scheduled for 22nd of September

The SCC AGM was held on Sunday July 29th and a new committee was 
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AGM Wrap 
A new season has begun at South Curly, and with it a new Committee. Please take the time to acquaint yourself 
with the names of our 2012 Committee & the positions they hold. Thanks must go to the outgoing Committee, 
whose tireless work has seen the club perform well in all areas & aspects of Surf Lifesaving.  As a volunteer 
organization, the Club cannot operate without these people’s commitment & dedication.
 
2012 Committee

• President     Darrin Stoker
• Deputy President    Bryn Russell
• Secretary     Graeme Dominish
• Assistant Secretary    Vacant
• Treasurer     Mike Le Geyt
• Club Captain     Kevin Moffat
• Chief Instructor    Chris Smith
• Boat Captain     Mitch Buckingham
• Craft Captain     Peter Allen
• Junior Activities Chairperson              Rob Newlinds
• Junior Activities Deputy   Lisa Settree 
• Junior Development Officer              Peter Yeates
• IRB Captain                Scott Taylor
• IRB Engineer     Bill Good
• Registrar     Vacant
• Intra Club Competition Manager  Bob Buckingham
• Branch Delegates    John Cassidy
• Competition Manager                                    Elton McKay, Jen Drury, Cathy Proctor
• First Aid Officer    Julie Piggott
• Gym Supervisor    John Oxley
• Gear Steward     Steve Birch
• Senior Social Committee Organiser             Michelle Lowery
• Junior Social Committee Organiser             Glenn Everingham
• OH&S Officer     Vacant
• Child Protection Officer   Julie Piggott

Finance Committee      Martin Thompson, Charles Longley, Mike Le Geyt
Building Committee      Chris Flemming, Bryn Russell, Jono Beavon, 

   Tim Rodham, Michael Harradine
Judiciary       John Cassidy, John White, Darren Jones, Bryn Russell

There are still a few vacant positions that need to be filled. If you would like to be considered for any of the vacant 
positions, please contact the club via phone on 9938-5430 or via email at mail@southcurlcurlslsc.org 

This AGM saw the introduction of a new SCC award, the Distinguished Services Award. This award was 
developed through the Life Member committee but particular mention must go to John White, John Cassidy, 
Darren Jones and Charlie Kuhn who together made it possible for us to recognise some outstanding members of 
our club.

There were four members who received the award, below is a very brief summary of their contribution to the club. 

Don Cameron 

• Joined in 1937, a member for 73yrs. 
• Carried out numerous years of patrols 
• Involved in the setting up of the SCC Nippers in the late 50’s and early 60’s and later the SCC swimming 

club. 

Dave Olivey 

• Financial member for 59yrs 
• Member of the Jack Wilson Power boat, rescuing 27 people 
• Tireless worker and voluntary patrol member for many years. 
• Travelled by road with the club to compete in the 1958 National Titles in Perth, WA on that infamous trip. 
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Gary Everitt
 

• Held membership for a total of 51yrs. joined the club in 1961 
• Completed 21yrs of voluntary patrols 
• Competed as a junior, senior and master in the boats and March Past team 

Doug (Wally) Messenger 

• Held membership for a total of 26yrs. joined the club in 1961. 
• Held various positions within the club for 16yrs., including Club registrar and social secretary, first aid 

officer and handicapper 
• Completed 19yrs of voluntary patrols in straight service 

Registration & Membership Renewals 
Registration Days will be 9th & 16th September - on the Promenade (beach 

level) at South Curly, however........you don’t have to drag yourself out of bed on a 

Sunday morning and join the queues of wannabe club members - take the smart option and 
register online for the 2012/13 season!  Visit www.lifesavingonline.com.au and follow the 
instructions to set up accounts for each family member. You are able to use the same login and 
password details for all accounts to make life a little easier.  Having individual accounts means 
that each family member will be able to manage their own contact details, patrol hours, check 
on their awards etc etc.  It is a very handy facility.  Get ahead of the game, start the process.  
If you need help creating an online account, please click on the link below & the club can help 
you with it http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/LT6L733 .  Please remember to make payment as 
well as your online registration – we cannot accept one without the other.  

Social Committee Note
At	
  this	
  stage	
  we	
  are	
  unable	
  to	
  provide	
  you	
  with	
  all	
  the	
  dates	
  for	
  the	
  social	
  
calendar	
  due	
  to	
  the	
  work	
  that	
  needs	
  to	
  be	
  completed	
  in	
  the	
  club	
  house.	
  
	
  
Needless	
  to	
  say	
  however,	
  WE	
  WILL	
  BE	
  HAVING	
  A	
  GRANDER	
  THAN	
  THE	
  PREVIOUS	
  
“GRAND	
  REOPENING	
  OF	
  THE	
  CLUB	
  HOUSE	
  COCKTAIL	
  PARTY”!!	
  	
  Once	
  we	
  have	
  an	
  
approx.	
  	
  date	
  for	
  compleSon	
  we	
  will	
  be	
  sure	
  to	
  let	
  everyone	
  know	
  about	
  our	
  first	
  
event	
  back	
  in	
  the	
  club.

Some	
  of	
  the	
  dates	
  you	
  should	
  lock	
  in	
  to	
  your	
  diaries	
  are	
  Golf	
  Day	
  on	
  Friday	
  2nd	
  
November	
  &	
  Christmas	
  Party	
  on	
  15th	
  December	
  -­‐	
  cross	
  fingers	
  both	
  these	
  will	
  
be	
  back	
  in	
  the	
  clubhouse
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Gear Inspection
Kevin and Bryn are both 
overseas.  Any one 
available to help with gear 
inspections on Sunday 
19th August at 12 noon, 
should contact Steven 
Birch on 9949 9976.  He 
will need all the help he 
can get.

Your Club Needs You!

A Level 1 Official’s course will be held at Branch offices, 
Warriewood on Sunday 19th August if anyone that couldn’t make 
the courses last season wishes to help the club out this season 
please let Cathy Proctor know as we are still going to struggle 
with numbers this season which will limit our competition entries.  
proctorallen@optusnet.com.au

Pub2Pub Volunteers Needed - 26th August
The Pub2Pub Fun Run & Walk will be held on Sunday 26th August 2012.  Once again South Curly 
has been asked to provide marshals to assist in the running of this event.  Members willing to 
volunteer for marshal duties please contact the club at mail@southcurlcurlslsc.org .  We need 
approx fifteen (15) volunteers, so please make the effort to assist in what is actually a fun couple of 
hours.

Clothing Coordinator

If you’d like to take on the role of looking after the 
Nippers clothing please get in touch with Lisa Settree 
(lisa.settree@bigpond.com).  

The role involves ordering stock to be ready for 
registrations in September, liasing with the supplier, 
reporting to the Club Committee with regards to 
spending, budgets etc, opening the uniform shop as 
many Sunday’s as possible at the beach for clothing 
sales, stocktakes etc.
 
You won’t be thrown in the deep end as we can use the 
2012/2013 as the hand over season with the role 
completely yours the season after.

South Curl Curl SLSC is on 
Facebook
http://www.facebook.com/groups/
2409768001/ 

And	
  we	
  would	
  love	
  for	
  you	
  to	
  join	
  the 	
  
group.	
  Details	
  of	
  upcoming	
  events	
  
and	
  other	
  Club	
  informaSon	
  will	
  be	
  
shared	
  here.	
  

So	
  click	
  on	
  the	
  link	
  above	
  and	
  click	
  on	
  
'Ask	
  to	
  Join	
  Group'	
  to	
  be	
  part	
  of	
  
South	
  Curly	
  on	
  Facebook!	
  

Do you love the beach and working with kids in a great team Environment?

Surf Life Saving Sydney Northern Beaches Surf School are now recruiting new staff to join our team of 
casual instructors commencing from October 2012. More than 70 positions are available.

Do you have good communication skills, a passion for the beach as well as a love of working with 
children & youth? If so click here to find out what the next step is to apply for this great opportunity.

Further information can also be found online at www.surflifesaving.net.au under employment 
opportunities, email kristen@surflifesaving.net.au or phone the Branch Office 02 9913 8066.

 We look forward to your applications!
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Nippers State Carnival 
EXCITING NEWS RE STATE TITLES 2013

The Nippers State Titles are returning closer to home next season and will be held at Ocean Beach, 
Umina ‐ 1st, 2nd and 3rd March 2013. We know this will mean that a lot of our families will want to 
come along for this great weekend of competition made even more special by our famous South Curly 
Mess Tent and us all being together for daily debriefs!

I know we are just moving into Nippers headspace but we require an expression of interest for this 
carnival NOW.

We have managed to secure accommodation across the road from the carnival location Ocean Beach 
at Ocean Beach Holiday Park. The accommodation ranges from townhouses to powered camp sites. 
Please indicate if you think you would be interested in attending this weekend away and if so what 
accommodation would most suit you and your family. We have been allocated accommodation for 120 
people and pricing has been based on all beds being filled ie. at this stage cabins sleeping 5 cannot be 
booked solely by a family of 3 – we will need to fill the other beds. Depending on the numbers interested 
in attending this may change and prices may increase.

Ocean Beach Holiday Park ‐ www.oceanbeachholidaypark.com.au. Our prices for accommodation are
approximate and are based on a min. 3 night stay.

20 x Powered Tent Site ‐ approx. $200 per site for 3 nights.
9 x Cabins ‐ sharing with other club members to fill all beds ‐ approx. $150 per person for 3 nights
4 x Family Townhouse ‐ $995 per townhouse for 3 nights

Accommodation Descriptions:
Powered Tent Site ‐ The powered camp sites in the Sunnyside area have turf and each site now has a 
Camp Pad which allows the sand to filter through. Approx site dimensions are 8m x 8m (26 feet).
Seabreeze Villa ‐ 3 bedrooms (2 queen beds, 2 sets of bunks), bathroom and ensuite, spacious dining 
and kitchen, verandah. Air conditioning * Laundry * 2 TVs with Foxtel and DVD * Sleeps 8 (max 6 
adults)
Playground Cabin ‐ 2 bedrooms (Queen bed + 3 or 4 bunk beds), air conditioning, sitting area, 
bathroom with shower and toilet (some with baths) * Full kitchen , TV with Foxtel * Some cabins sleep 6, 
others sleep 5 (both max 4 adults)
Seabreeze Townhouse ‐ 2 bedroom (Queen Bed, 1 double bunk and single bed), double storey * 
spacious bathroom * Full kitchen, air conditioning * 2 TVs with Foxtel and DVD * Laundry facilities * 
Separate toilet upstairs * Hairdryer * Decks on both levels * Sleeps 5 (max 4 adults)

Please email skeltonfive@gmail.com if you are interested in attending and indicate your 
accommodation preference asap.

Kind Regards
Kylie Skelton / 0411 038353 / skeltonfive@gmail.com
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Check the website for full 
details of all events

aug sept octMake a 
date

Check the website for full 
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19
Gear Inspection - clubhouse
Officals Course, Warriewood

9 & 16
Membership registrations on 
the Promenade

7
First Nippers

Make a 
date

Check the website for full 
details of all events

22
First day of patrols
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Local SCC band “The Fukers” are doing a 
fundraising gig at Lizottes Dee Why on August 
25th to raise money for their Charity MISFIT Aid 
who are building homes for communities hit by 
Tsunamis over recent times.
 
The Fukers have supported SCC events on 
many occasions and if you would like to see 
them perform and support a great cause, get a 
table together and come along to their next 
show. The cost for the show ticket at Lizottes is 
$35 per head and then there is an a-la-carte 
menu which we pay for on the night.

Details of the gig can be found on the Lizottes website: http://www.sydney.lizottes.com.au/live/
Details on the Fukers from their website: http://www.thefukers.com/
Details on MISFIT Aid: http://misfitaid.tumblr.com/
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Calendar of Events – 1st three months
August      

17th 18th 19th Aug  Australian Pool Rescue Championships

Sat 18th Aug   Silver Med. Basic Beach Management Course, Branch HQ

Sun 19th Aug   Level 1 Officials Course, Branch HQ

Sun 19th Aug   GEAR INSPECTION – APPROX 12.20

Sat 25th Aug   Level 1 Coaching Course, Branch HQ

Sun 26th Aug   Level 1 Coaching Course, Branch HQ

Sun 26th Aug   ESO Course, Branch HQ

Sun 26th Aug   Beach Permits requests close

Tue 28th Aug   ARTC Assessors Update & Re-endorsement (prof), North Curly

September

TBC    Surfguard Training Course, Branch HQ

Sat 8th Sept    Spinal Management Course, Freshwater

Tue 11th Sept   Assessors update (proficiency), Branch HQ

Thurs 13th Sept    Assessors update (proficiency), Branch HQ

Sat 15th Sept    RWC updates & proficiency, Nth Palm

Sat 15th Sept    IRB Assessors update (proficiency), Nth Palm

Sat 15th Sept    Oceanseries Round 1, Dee Why

Thurs 20th Sept    BOSS Meeting, Branch HQ

Sat 22nd Sept    Patrols Start – 1st day of school holidays

Mon 24th Sept   Silver Med. Basic Beach M’ment Course (session 1), Branch HQ

Tue 25th Sept    ARTC Assessment, TBC

Wed 26th Sept   Silver Med. Basic Beach M’ment Course (session 2), Branch HQ

Sat 29th Sept    Oceanseries (Rd 2) TBA

October

Mon 1st Oct   Labour Day Public Holiday, NSW

Sun 7th Oct   First Day of Nippers

Sat 13th Oct   First Aid Carnival, North Steyne

Sun 14th Oct    Coolangatta Gold, Coolangatta Qld

Wed 17th Oct   Assessors Course (session 1) Branch HQ

Thurs 18th Oct   BoEA Meeting, Branch HQ

Thurs 18th Oct   BOSS Meeting, Branch HQ

Sat 20th Oct   Assessors Course (session 2) Branch HQ

Sat 20th Oct   Oceanseries Round 3, Bondi to Watsons Bay

Tues 23rd Oct   Level 1 Officials Course, (½) TBC

Wed 24th Oct   Level 1 Officials Course, (½) TBC

Sat 27th Oct   SNB Boat Premiership Series Rd 1, Bilgola

Sat 27th Oct   Narrrabeen Ocean Swim

Sat 27th Oct   Spinal Management Course, Avalon

Sat 27th Oct   Illawarra / Sth Coast Sydney Water Series 1

Sun 28th Oct   Bennett Board Classic Dee Why

Tues 30th Oct   ARTC Assessment, North Curly
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Dear Sponsored Organisations, Members and Local Businesses,
 
As you know, 3 of our girls have been training super hard to shed some kilos and raise 
some money for Pamper the Parents Charity which supports families at Children’s Hospital 
Westmead, Ronald McDonald House and Bear Cottage.
 
So far, with the help of our trainers at Vision Personal Training Brookvale, Melanie, Kasey 
and Helen have lost a total of 14.6kg with a few more weeks to go! This means we have 
raised nearly $1,000 towards Pamper the Parents, but would like to give a little more!
 
Check out our article in the Manly Daily.
 
If you are able to support our cause, please follow this link
http://www.pampertheparents.com.au/9week/
to the Pamper the Parents pledge page, alternatively, it is attached, so you can print out 
and fax to Cassidy’s on 9905 3357. Some of our supporters have also donated just a single 
amount (in case we got really enthusiastic with training and lost heaps!).  Fill out the 
pledge form for as little or as much as you can spare. All donations are tax deductible and 
will be collected by Cassidy’s of Harbord who initiate the Pamper the Parents charity each 
year.
 
To follow our progress, ‘like’ us at http://www.facebook.com/pages/Freshwater-Community-
Bank/173088829415114#
 
Email me if you have any questions and don’t forget to mention which club you are 
representing when you pledge your donation!
 
Thanks for considering our worthy cause J
All support is appreciated!
 
Melanie Carson | Business Development Coordinator

Freshwater Community Bank® Branch of Bendigo Bank
20 Albert Street | Freshwater | NSW | 2096
P 9939 6744 | F 9939 6844

Support our biggest supporters!

Bendigo Bank, Freshwater are one of our biggest and loyal sponsors.  Some of the staff 
are doing a fund raiser for a very good cause, so it’s only appropriate that we encourage 
you to give them some return support.  Check out the info below and do what you can.

http://www.pampertheparents.com.au/9week/
http://www.pampertheparents.com.au/9week/
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Freshwater-Community-Bank/173088829415114#
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Freshwater-Community-Bank/173088829415114#
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Freshwater-Community-Bank/173088829415114#
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Freshwater-Community-Bank/173088829415114#

